
State of Florida to Begin Disbursement of CARES Act
Funds to Counties

The Florida Association of Counties (FAC) would like to thank the Florida
Congressional Delegation for your leadership and letting your intent be
known to the State of Florida that all counties are entitled to CARES Act
funding.

Yesterday, June 10, 2020, Governor Ron DeSantis announced the State of
Florida’s plan to disburse up to $1.275 billion in CARES Act funds to
counties with a population below 500,000. The United States Treasury
previously disbursed over $2.472 billion in funding to all counties whose
populations exceed 500,000 in Florida.

Using a phased approach, the Florida Division of Emergency Management
(FDEM) will distribute funds to the remaining counties, beginning with an
initial disbursement of 25% of each county’s allocation.  

To view the Governor’s press release, CLICK HERE. 

Florida Counties Continued Response to COVID-19
Pandemic 

The Florida Association of Counties (FAC), continues to focus on
Coronavirus pandemic and its impact to local government. We are
continuing to track counties and how they are operating during this time. 

Our COVID-19 website contains all information relating to Florida’s 67
counties including ordinances and orders, local state of emergency
declarations, curfews and reopening information. 

FAC has also hosted a series of COVID-19 related webinars to keep our
members informed of federal and state issues. Please visit the website for
all things pertaining to Florida counties during the COVID-19 pandemic.

https://www.fl-counties.com/node/3882
https://www.fl-counties.com/sites/default/files/2020-06/Fwd_ Governor Ron DeSantis Announces State of Florida to Begin Disbursement of CARES Act Funds to Counties.pdf
https://flicg.org/uf-webinar-resources/
https://flicg.org/covid-19-resources-2/
https://flicg.org/covid-19-resources-2/
https://flicg.org/covid-19-resources-2/


Questions? Contact Tiffany Henderson at
thenderson@flcounties.com

mailto:thenderson@flcounties.com

